TO THE STATE OF TH

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051
Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/csc

October 18, 2013

Thomas J. Regan, Esq. Brown Rudnick LLP CityPlace I, 185 Asylum Street Hartford, CT 06103

RE: **DOCKET NO. 417 -** T-Mobile Northeast, LLC Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the construction, maintenance and operation of a telecommunications facility located at Moose Hill Road, Guilford, Connecticut.

Dear Attorney Regan

At a public meeting of the Connecticut Siting Council (Council) held on October 17, 2013, the Council approved the transfer of the Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need (Certificate) from T-Mobile Northeast, LLC to Bay Communications. This approval of transfer is consistent with State law and conditioned on the consent of Bay Communications to comply with all the terms, limitations, and conditions contained in said Certificate issued on October 6, 2011, and on the timely payment of apportioned assessment charges for the facility under Connecticut General Statute § 16-50v(b)(2).

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. Please call me directly if you have any questions regarding the Council's approval of this proposed transfer of Certificate.

Very truly yours,

Melanie Bachman

Acting Executive Director

MB/cm

